From: Richard Butt 
Sent: 15 June 2012 17:35
To: 'Peter Duggins'
Cc: Rebekah Morgan
Subject: Objection request
Hi Rebekah I have been asked by Mr.& Mrs. Duggins from Burdrop who are currently in France until 28th June to submit the following Objection on their behalf.
Regards 

Richard Butt

12/00678/F | Change of use of a vacant public house to C3 residential | Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 
Mr. and Mrs. Noquet have no respect for the law or the community that they live in. They have lied about living in the Bishop Blaize for the last four years.  They have destroyed a bat roost against council guidance which is a criminal offence, put up 6 foot gates and installed a gas container built a chalet in the pub car park, all without planning permission. They have driven their untaxed vehicle on the public highway, they have been selling counterfeit handbags and attacked their neighbours. They have also turned a beautiful corner of the North Oxfordshire countryside into a tip with an old static caravan, shipping container situated in a very dangerous  to road users or pedestrians place, derelict vehicles and a un-roadworthy horse box as well as piles of rubbish are littered around the adjoining field which is in a CONSERVATION AREA.

Even after the Enforcement notice they have continued to develop the old bottle store by adding large windows which are now hidden behind the barn doors, fitting a rear door in the back of the building as well as having raised the roof by over 1 meter and adding 3 large velux windows. Their appeal to the two enforcement notices is complete fiction as have been their previous attempts to get change of use for the Bishop Blaize public house.

The Bishop Blaize is a central village amenity and should always remain so as a Public House. The Noquet’s have had good offers from genuine buyers and refused to sell the Bishop Blaize!

This application should be thrown out as it is a total fabrication.

From: Peter Duggins 
Sent: 16 May 2012 09:56
To: Richard Butt
Subject: representations

Richard,

Aniela & I have been “on the road” so have not been able to pick up any e-mails from friends or family & along with a particular form of an aggressive virus has left me low. Richard is it possible for you to make the  submissions  as instructed on behalf of Aniela & myself to the planning dept at CDC

Kind regards,

           Peter & Aniela Duggins

            2, Meadow Crest Cottage,

                Burdrop,

                   Sibford Gower,

                         Banbury OX15 5RQ

From: Peter Duggins 
Sent: 15 June 2012 15:14
To: Richard Butt
Subject: Re: Objection

Yes please Richard very much so for me & Aniela please .See you soon

 

From: Richard Butt 

Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2012 8:40 AM

To: Peter Duggins 

Subject: Objection

 

HI P & A,

 
Would you like me to submit an objection on your behalf for the current application by the Noquet’s?

 
Objections close on 21st June I understand fro the Mayor  that you will not be back in the UK  until 28th?

 
Regards R

